
ENGLISH 

We begin this half term looking at the 

Tale of Peter Rabbit in order to recap 

our learning from Year 1. 

We will then move on to inventing and 

writing our own stories in the style of 

Beatrix Potter.  

 The World of                
Beatrix Potter  

PE 

Children will be developing their skills in athletics.   

MATHS 

Children will recognise and write 

numbers to 100 and beyond. They 

will also learn the place and value 

of these numbers and begin to 

sort them into odd and even. We 

will revise 10 more and 10 less 

than a number up to 100. 

SCIENCE  

In Science we will be looking at       

Habitats and the basic needs of plants 

and animals. This will give us a chance 

to explore the school gardens and grow 

our own plants and vegetables. just like 

Mr McGregor! 

ART / DESIGN / MUSIC  

We will be focusing on drawing 

lines with skill, awareness and 

control and experimenting with the 

visual elements: line, shape, 

pattern and colour.  

We will be learning to perform 

Harvest songs.  

Geography / History 

This half term we will looking at events in the life of 

Beatrix Potter and placing them on a timeline. We 

will also be describing human and physical features 

of the Lake District.  

RE 

In RE we are learning about the 

Christian story of Creation and 

responding in different ways,      

thinking about how God would like 

us to look after the world. 

Computing 

We will be learning about what a 

computer is and the different 

components and how to be safe online 

and what sources to trust.  

PSHE 

We will be talking about what makes a family. 

IMPORTANT DATES (2024) 

Mon, 16th Sept—Parent Information meeting 

Thurs, 26th Sept – European Day of Languages  

14th – 18th Oct – Recycle Week 
Fri, 25th Oct – Harvest Festival (in church) 

Fri, 25th Oct—School closes for half term holiday 
Mon, 4th Nov—School reopens  


